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Dear [Name],
I hope you’re doing well! I wanted to take a moment to explain something important that’s coming up soon: your health check also known as a health assessment. This is just a way for us to make sure you’re healthy and feeling good, both physically and emotionally. It’s nothing to worry about—every child in care and care leaver up to the age of 18 has these checks.
When you come into care, it’s important that we check in on how you’re doing so we can make sure you get any help you might need. A health check is a way to do just that. It’s like a check-up where we talk about your overall health and well-being to make sure you’re healthy and feeling good.
What to Expect:
· First Health Check: Your first health check will be with a doctor within the first month of coming into care. This is where we look at everything, including your medical history, how you’re growing, and how you’re feeling emotionally. You might meet other professionals who can help if you’re feeling sad or stressed. We may also ask you some questions about your lifestyle, such as your sleep habits, if you have any worries, or questions about sexual health. They will also check to see if you need glasses or any medicine. 
· Yearly Health Check: After your first check, you’ll have a health check every year to make sure you’re staying healthy. This yearly check is completed by a nurse. If anything changes or if you need help with something specific, this is a good time for us to figure that out together. If you ever need extra help, like if you’re having trouble with school or if you’re struggling with your emotions, we can connect you with specialists who can support you.
Why This Matters:
The reason we do these health checks is to make sure we catch any issues early, so we can get you the right help. It’s all about making sure you feel your best and have everything you need to grow up healthy and happy. If you have any questions or if there’s anything you’re worried about, you can always talk to your social worker or the people who look after you. The doctors and nurses understand that you might feel nervous, and that’s completely normal. Just remember to speak up if you need help with anything—it’s going to be okay!
Take care and see you soon!
Northamptonshire Children’s Trust 
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Children, Young People and Families at the heart of all we do.




